Readers’ Opinions

This Corporate Social Responsibility Report has been
elaborated in accordance with the requirements of
the Global Reporting Initiative Guide (GRI Guide
2002). The activities of Abengoa in the countries in
which its companies operated during the course of
2004 are included herein. In another two separate
volumes, Abengoa has published a 2004 Activity
Report and a Legal and Economic-Financial Report.

We are greatly interested in receiving your opinion
thereon, given that it will help us to enhance dialog
with the parties interested in Abengoa and, to be
specific, to improve this Corporate Social
Responsibility Report, which shall be published
annually.

We would like to know your opinion and
suggestions. For any additional consultation you
may wish to make in relation to the content of this
Report, please do not hesitate in getting in touch
with our communications section at
comunicacion@abengoa.com.
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